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Colleagues,

We need your help in collecting American Jewish sources on the 
massacre of October 7 and the Israel-Hamas War.

It is imperative that we preserve the records of this tragic time in our 
history. The Marcus Center is looking to develop as complete a collection 
as possible for the scrutiny of future generations.

Any material you can contribute—sermons, memorial programs, 
editorials, etc.—will be deeply appreciated. Please let us hear from you. 
Send any relevant material by email (American.jewisharchives@gmail.
com; Attention: Israel 2023) or mail to:

Dana Herman, PhD
Associate Director

The Jacob Rader Marcus Center of the  
American Jewish Archives 

3101 Clifton Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45220 | 513-487-3069
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